
Per Capita Amounts for 2024 
 

General Assembly $9.80 ($.05 decrease from 2023) 
Synod of the Covenant $3.25 (remains the same) 
Presbytery of Detroit $22.85 (remains the same) 

Total $35.90 
 
 

WHY PER CAPITA 
 

Each year, Presbyterians across the Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.) make a 
commitment to support one another through per capita giving. This call to 
generosity is deeply rooted in the values that guide what it means to be a 
Presbyterian: 
 
We are a priesthood of all believers. All people are equally created and called by God 
to serve God’s church. As a part of this call, we share in the responsibility of 
supporting the church. 
 
We are a connectional church. No worshipping community is isolated. Rather, the 
whole of the Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.) is called to work with one another in 
making ministry possible. Congregations, presbyteries, synods, denominational 
offices, and more work with one another to offer support, guidance, collaboration, 
and other opportunities through per capita funding. 
 
All worshipping communities are equally important and valuable to God’s church. All 
congregations are given equal access to resources and support funded by per capita. 
Through sharing of financial responsibility, no congregation is privileged due to their 
financial capacity. 
 
We can only be the church with one another. 
 
Through sharing in generous support of per capita and participating in the 
opportunities per capita funds, the Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.) uplifts and 
empowers all worshipping communities as an integral part of being the church. 
 
In these and in many other ways, per capita giving is shaped by the call that God 
has extended for us all to join in the pursuit and formation of God’s kin-dom. By 
gathering together in per capita giving, the Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.) commits to 
connection and is empowered to live out the ministry of the church. 
 
For more information on Per Capita, please visit the Presbyterian Church (USA) 
website: https://oga.pcusa.org/section/ecclesial-and-ecumenical-
ministries/per-capita/ 
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